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February 5, 2021 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

ANA Group Announces Cargo Freighter Schedule for Fiscal Year 2021 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to ANA group. 

Please kindly be informed that ANA Group Announces announced its cargo freighter schedule for 

Fiscal Year 2021.Please refer to the following ANA webpage. 

 

 https://www.anahd.co.jp/group/en/pr/202102/20210205.html 

 

We highly appreciate for your understanding and cooperation. 
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